[image: Canadian Association of the Deaf - Association des Sourds du Canada]

Technology Accessibility for Canadians with Communication Disabilities

Summary – Plain Language

The goal of this report is to strengthen marketplace attention to Canadians with communication disabilities and to remove barriers to their participation in that marketplace.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The importance of telecommunications is threefold: (1) helping social communications, (2) helping to develop communities, and (3) providing safety and security for Canadians.

Canadians without access to technologies, and communications technologies especially, struggle to connect with people who could help them. Social networking could break down social barriers that often exist between individuals who are Deaf, Deaf-Blind, and hard of hearing and individuals who are hearing. 

When designed properly, technology developments could benefit people with disabilities in the same way they benefit the general population. For example, telemedicine is a great way to deliver health care services. And video-conferencing can be a wonderful tool. Deaf participants prefer communications through video calls because these allow for signing and lip-reading.
Audio amplification devices (hearing-aids) that use high-level technology; emergency alert services; other alerting technologies (e.g., for environmental sounds, and “smart home” kits); relay services; two-way communication devices and apps; avatar interpretation -- these are all examples of emerging communications technologies. 

Our report cautions that the difference between failure and success in new technologies is often the involvement of DHHDB people in the development steps. Unfortunately, this kind of involvement doesn’t happen often. Usually, what happens is that people who don’t have disabilities will create devices and technologies that they think will be useful for us. They are often wrong, because they don’t ask us what we want.

Our report ends with some recommendations including the following examples:

Recommendation: The Canadian government should support low-cost, high-data, high-speed connections for persons with disabilities.
Recommendation: Improve relay services in Canada by establishing standards of quality. 

Recommendation: Canada needs to learn from the COVID-19 pandemic to make sure that emergency situations are communicated clearly to people who are Deaf, Deaf-Blind, and hard of hearing.
This project was prepared by the Canadian Association of the Deaf with the support of the federal Office of Consumer Affairs.
For more information about the project or the Canadian Association of the Deaf-Association des Sourds du Canada, please contact us at:

606 - 251 Bank Street Ottawa, Ontario
K2P 1X3

(613) 565-2882
www.cad.ca
E-mail: info@clad.ca
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